
 

 

Wednesday 28th October, 2020 

 
 

Hello Parents and Community, 
 
Week 3, Term 4 and today we celebrate our Book Week with the sharing of our favourite books. I am excited to 
hear all about our students favourite, mine is Thelma the Unicorn. It has such a great underlying message and of 
course the pink glitter. 
 
On Monday we hit 101 students at Kitchener Public School. What a wonderful milestone. Thank you all for your 
kind words and support that continues to filter through the community on what a wonderful school we are. This 
will open up many opportunities for us, to begin with we will have 5 classes rather than 4 next year. Our infants 
will be broken down into a Kinder, a Year 1 and  a Year 2. Our Primary will remain the same for time being. I will 
continue to keep you updated as things progress. 
 
In the coming weeks I will be sending home a survey for you to complete. This is to ensure we as a school are 
meeting your needs. Please be honest, as it will help us improve. 
 
Jump Rope For Heart is on again with students skipping during lunch, recess and fitness. Week 5 will be our Jump 
Off. Students are also participating in our Fundamental Movements/Physical Literacy sessions Monday through to 
Thursday and we now are learning skills for Softball on a Friday. 
 
We are hoping our end of year activities can all go ahead. The Year 6 Farewell is being organised, the Year 6 Fun 
Day is being organised, Presentation Day organisation is underway, dates for Kinder and Year6 to 7 Transition have 
been set. We are constantly receiving a variety of COVID-19 restriction updates and I will do my best to keep you 
in the loop. 
 
Don’t forget to get behind Kitchener Public School on Wednesday November 11th between 6pm and 7pm, with 
our P&C McDonalds Drive Thru Fundraiser.  Our lovely P&C are fundraising to go towards a water pump for our 
water tank so we can water our fields during summer. 

 
Cat Boorer (Principal) 

“Vision with action can change the world” 

  KPS Term 4 Important Dates  
 
  Fri 13th November:  Yr 6 Taster Day Cessnock High School 

  Fri 20th November:  Yr 6 NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge Learning to Lead Day Cessnock High School   

  Fri 20th November:  Stage 2 League Touch Day 

 Tues 8th December: End of Year Presentation 

 Wed 9th December: Year 6 Farewell 

 Wed 16th December:  Last Day of School for 2020 

Bikes - Please wear your helmet before leaving school grounds.  

                                

             38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

       Phone: 4990 2974             Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

One Kind word can change someone’s day! 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Kinder Orientation 

 

Kinder orientation Zoom meeting will start this Friday at 9.30-10.30am. 

 

Email went to parents on Monday 26th October with parent login details.  

Please contact  the school if you have not received this information. 

This program is to ensure our students physical core skills are where they 

should be, meeting PD/HPE requirements of Department of Education. 


